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CONTROLLED

Autumn family crafts

Description

All of our new Tailored Learning courses are matched to one of seven ‘purposes’ which 
have been designed by the Department for Education to recognise the wider benefits of 

learning.

This course will help build parenting skills and give you the confidence to support your 
children’s learning.

Join us this half term for a fun, autumn craft session for you to enjoy with your children! 

Whether you and your children bring along autumn treasures you've collected or simply 
come as you are, everything you need will be provided. Join us to create seasonal art to 

take home — perfect for making memories together.

Who is this course for?

This course is for you if you have children and would like to do an activity together.  Our 
courses are for people who live in Derbyshire aged 19 and over.

How will I learn?

This is a classroom-based course. There will be practical activities with guidance from your 
tutor. The course will be a mix of tutor-led activities and individual work, You will be given 

group tasks and can work on your own projects. Your tutor will give you support and 

feedback so you know what to do to improve.

What will I need?

Please wear clothes suitable for messy activities. You may want to bring something to make 
notes.

Are there any other costs?

This course is free and there are no other costs.

What can I do next?

Your tutor will talk with you about what you could do next. Visit our course search on our 
website for what’s on offer. Look out for posters and pick up a brochure from your local 

centre. For free advice on careers on learning visit www.derbyshire.gov.uk/careersservice 

or ask to speak to a careers coach.

How do I enrol?

Follow the links on this page to enrol. If you have any questions or are struggling with online 
booking or payment, please talk to staff in your local centre.

What happens if a course is cancelled or I can’t come?

If we do not reach the minimum number of learners we may have to cancel a course. If this 
happens we'll refund your payment or offer you a free transfer to another course. Please tell 

us if you are no longer able to come on a course you have booked. We may be able to 

refund the cost up to 14 days before the course start. We may charge £10 to cover our 
costs. For full details of our refund policy visit our Paying for your learning page.


